From: registrar

To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2020-0246
Date: Thursday, February 25, 2021 6:12:59 PM

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Thursday, February 25, 2021 12:04 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment -_

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-02-25

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
Anna Marchese

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
EB-2020-0246

Dear sir/madam:

I am the seasonal property owner of the above. I have reviewed the information Hydro one has provided. I can
understand how you're my nation of seasonal weight class is favourable to your company. However given the fact
that the previous year has been an unusual one for us all in a pandemic- -Due
to COVID-19. The change to me to residential low density class would mean a
severe financial impact at this time. I am requesting that Hydro one at least make an effort hold off for another 12
months to provide their clients with some breathing space, and also to make some major decision. Due to the
increase in this utility and the financial burden of the pandemic this year it will take us a long time to recover. We
are considering selling our property because of the increased costs including property taxes and Hydro
one costs. I am sure that many families will be ready in a recovery state
financially for the next couple of years due to the pandemic. I am asking
Hydro one to reconsider the change of the 2020 to date and to hold off any major steps to increase the seasonal rate
class until we have reached a year where the pandemic is far behind us and that families can reinstate their financial
stability in order to reassess and reestablish what they want to
do. I for one am considering selling our property because it does not meet
our needs any further once we evaluate the financial costs versus the benefits we receive from owning seasonal
property. Please keep us informed as to the process and decisions made.

Thank you, respectfully Anna Marchese

-- Attachment --
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